
opusdei.org

Video of the Prelate
in New Zealand

Highlights from the Prelate of
Opus Dei's trip to New Zealand.
From August 24-26, Msgr.
Fernando Ocáriz traveled to
New Zealand to spend a few
days with the faithful of Opus
Dei in that country and with the
people and families who
participate in the Prelature's
mission of evangelization.

14/09/2023

Read more about the Father's visit to
New Zealand here.

https://opusdei.org/en-au/article/the-father-in-auckland/
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